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Annex 55 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir 
 
I would like to register my strong opposition to the granting of the above 
application. 
 
Our home directly backs onto Rownhams House and so we would be badly 
affected by any entertainment facilities they would hold.  This area is totally 
unacceptable to grant a licence for drinking and entertainment considering it is 
in the middle of the village surrounded by expensive properties. It would 
increase the volume of traffic and potentially other crime related problems and 
no doubt the drinking would also cause public nuisance issues. 
 
An event was staged back last summer and the after party sounded as if it 
was in our back garden!  Therefore we don’t want any repetition of that 
evening as one of the main attractions to our house was it backed onto quiet 
woodlands with no movement or disturbance at night. 
 
 
 
 

Anthony and Lynn Rawlins 
  
14 Broadbent Close 
Rownhams 
Southampton 
SO14 8LQ 
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